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Subject: Support for A2 for ALl

From: Benjamin Goldstein  
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 9:19 AM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for A2 for ALl 

To Whom It Might Concern, 

I am writing as a private citizen and homeowner in A2 as well as a professor of urban sustainability. I 
would like to voice 100% for the rezoning effort being undertaken by the city. Although I understand some 
of the concerns raised by my fellow citizens, I believe that if properly done, rezoning will lead to a more 
dynamic, sustainable, and prosperous Ann Arbor.  

Please forge ahead with the rezoning plan. The long term gains will outweigh the short term political 
costs.  

Respectfully 
--  
Benjamin Goldstein, Ph.D., P.Eng.  
Assistant Professor of Environment and Sustainability 

Room 3505, 440 Church Street, Ann Arbor, 48109-1041 

www.seas.umich.edu / www.surf-lab.ca 

Note: Email is my preferred form of contact. 

FYI: I don't send "thank you" emails. Not because I am ungrateful, but because it produces more carbon emissions. 


